
January 2012 

Happy New Year, all: 

I know we haven’t had a Tip of the Month for several months, but I hope to be back on schedule 

for 2012. 

We’ve had a sponsor who had an issue with the difference between the ‘sub-investigator’ list on 

IRB Online and on the 1572.  This is a letter that Susie Hoffman wrote for someone having 

similar issues, last year.  I’ve also attached the letter so you have it if you need it. 

 

 

 


